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A team of four Year 6 pupils represented Christ Church at 
the 2024 Camden Primary Maths Challenge. They spent a 

whole day taking part in a series of tricky maths challenges
and activities, competing against teams from schools 

across Camden.

The team showed brilliant resilience and team work as 
well as some impressive thinking and maths skills and 

were very proud to become the champions by a very close 
margin of only three points!


